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QUESTION 1

What is the order of execution when a new transaction is created? 

A. main doc integration, advanced main doc default BML, attribute defaults 

B. process integration, attribute defaults, advanced main doc default BML 

C. process integration, advanced main doc default BML, attribute defaults 

D. process integration, attribute defaults, advanced main doc default BML, main doc integration 

E. attribute defaults, advanced main doc default BML, process integration 

F. advanced main doc default BML, attribute defaults, main doc integration 

Correct Answer: E 

 

QUESTION 2

You have implemented a Commerce Constraint rule, which has an Advanced action. While testing, you 

find that the attribute values specified in the rule are not being constrained, even though the condition is 

always true. 

What are two reasons for this behavior? (Choose two.) 

A. The attribute is used as a condition for a Commerce Hiding rule. 

B. Configuration was not deployed after the rule was implemented. 

C. Commerce was not deployed after the rule was implemented. 

D. The rule is inactive 

Correct Answer: CD 

 

QUESTION 3

Given the following function: 

What does [n] specify? 

A. the number of occurrences of the old that will be skipped from the beginning 

B. the number of occurrences of the old that will be replaced from the beginning 
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C. an array of the new values 

D. an array of the old values 

Correct Answer: C 

 

QUESTION 4

After saving content to the Content library, you check the Content library Tree and find that the new content is missing.
What would be your immediate action? 

A. Close, refresh dynamic sources, and re-open the Dynamic Data window. 

B. Close and re-open the Content Library Tree. 

C. Deploy Commerce. 

D. Deploy Config and Commerce. 

Correct Answer: B 

 

QUESTION 5

How can information that is stored in a part field be shown in the line item grid column in Commerce? 

A. by adding a column to Commerce Layout Editor 

B. by adding a column to the Line Item Details layout in the Commerce Layout Editor 

C. by adding a column and mapping it to the field in the line item grid in Commerce Layout Editor 

D. by adding a field to the part database 

Correct Answer: C 

 

QUESTION 6

Identify three values that you can find in the Usage Metrics Report for the last month. (Choose three.) 

A. The number of configurations completed for different product families by internal users and partner organization
users. 

B. The number of transactions for different Commerce processes created by internal users and partner organization
users. 

C. A list of active partner organization users with the most recent login date and time and the number of logins. 

D. The number of logins by internal users in the last 30 days and the percentage of active users logged in. 

E. The total data size of the CPQ site occupied on the server. 

Latest 1Z0-1033-20 Dumps | 1Z0-1033-20 PDF Dumps | 1Z0-1033-20 Practice Test                                3 / 8

https://www.pass4itsure.com/1z0-1033-20.html
https://www.pass4itsure.com/1z0-1033-20.html
https://www.pass4itsure.com/1z0-1033-20.html


https://www.pass4itsure.com/1z0-1033-20.html
2023 Latest pass4itsure 1Z0-1033-20 PDF and VCE dumps Download

F. The total number of partner organizations and the number of active partner organizations. 

Correct Answer: BDE 

 

QUESTION 7

A customer has BOM Mapping configured on their site using a simple Table-Based BOM Mapping rule. 

However, they want to modify their BOM Mapping to also map an additional Configuration attribute to a 

Transaction Line level attribute. 

Which two methods can the customer use to achieve this? (Choose two.) 

A. Add a new entry in the BOM Attribute Mapping table for the BOM item. 

B. Add a new entry in the BOM Item Mapping Definition table for the BOM item. 

C. Add a new entry in the BOM Attribute Definition table for the BOM item. 

D. Define an Advanced BML-Based BOM Mapping rule that populates the "attributes" node of the BOM item. 

E. Define an Advanced BML-Based BOM Mapping rule that populates the "definition" node of the BOM item. 

F. Define an Advanced BML-Based BOM Mapping rule that populates the "fields" node of the BOM item. 

Correct Answer: AD 

 

QUESTION 8

How can you prevent users with the RestrictedAccess user type from creating a new transaction using Transaction
Manager? 

A. Go to the Commerce Process admin page and open the participant profiles of the start step. Remove all user access
rights entries for RestrictedAccess 

B. Navigate to the Process Invocation admin page and remove the user access rights entries for RestrictedAccess for
all pages. 

C. Open the Commerce Process admin page, navigate to Process Actions, click Access Rights for the New Transaction
action, and remove all company type and user type RestrictedAccess entries. 

D. Open the Commerce Process admin page, navigate to Process Manager, click Access Rights, and make sure that
RestrictedAccesss user type is not selected. 

Correct Answer: C 

 

QUESTION 9

Identify two options to which transactions can be forwarded using forwarding rules. (Choose two.) 
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A. any of the users who are part of the Approval group 

B. user groups 

C. users 

D. any email address registered in the CPQ Cloud system 

Correct Answer: BC 

 

QUESTION 10

You want to control the information that can be viewed on the transaction page. What must you create to accomplish
this? 

A. Constraint Rules 

B. Transition Rules 

C. Participant Profiles 

D. Internal User Definitions 

E. Library Functions 

Correct Answer: C 

 

QUESTION 11

While designing the integration of a CPQ Cloud transaction with an external Order Management System, 

you must ensure that the transaction is submitted as an Order on a single-action-click from within CPQ 

Cloud. 

Which two statements are true given this requirement? 

A. TransactionID of a transaction is key during the Order submission process. 

B. The Order Management System will perform a getTransaction() API call to fetch transaction data in response to a
valid request from the CPQ Cloud quote. 

C. The CPQ Cloud transaction will perform an update Transaction() API call to send transaction data in response to a
valid request from the Order Management System. 

D. The Order Management System will need to initiate the Submit Order call on the click of a button within its own
system. 

E. The CPQ Cloud transaction will initiate the Submit Order call on the click of a button from the transaction. 

Correct Answer: CD 
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QUESTION 12

A use case requires displaying 250 rows of data to a user and allowing the user to interact with the data in 

a mobile interface. 

What is the Oracle-recommended method for displaying an interactive 250-row data set in a Configurator? 

A. Split the data into two array sets and use logic to show the relevant set of data. 

B. Use an HTML attribute to display the data and use JavaScript to create interactivity. 

C. Use an array set to show this data. 

D. You do not have a good option because 250 rows are too much to display on the screen of a Configurator. 

Correct Answer: A 

 

QUESTION 13

To add items (parts) to a configuration, Recommended Item rules are used. Which two statements are true when using
Recommended Item rules? 

A. Recommended Item rules can return only the base price of an item (part) and cannot use dynamic prices based off
data tables. 

B. If multiple Recommended Item rules recommend the same item (part), the item (part) price is picked from the rule
that is last in the order. 

C. If multiple Recommended Item rules return the same item (part), the quantity of the item (part) is a total of all
quantities returned by each rule. 

D. Recommended Item rules can show only the base prices defined in the customer specific module. 

Correct Answer: BD 

 

QUESTION 14

Identify two standard ways to modify the overall integration behavior of CPQ Cloud and Salesforce. (Choose two.) 

A. Use the Site Setup object and CPQ Cloud Commerce Package settings in Salesforce to meet varying customer
requirements. 

B. Write a Salesforce API to change integration behavior in CPQ Cloud. 

C. Use the integration XSLs within the Commerce process to modify integration behavior at the object and field levels. 

D. Write a custom BML Util library function in CPQ Cloud. 

Correct Answer: AC 
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QUESTION 15

When configuration a product, which pricing is applied last on a given item (part) after it is added to a valid
configuration? 

A. Attribute value pricing 

B. List price from the PriceBook 

C. Base Price from the parts database 

D. Recommend Item Pricing 

Correct Answer: D 
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